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THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE ADVISORY ISSUED:  August 14, 2017 

 
 

 

This Advisory changes the Sealed Bid Due Date. 

 

The Sealed Bid Due Date is hereby changed to September 15, 2017 at 3:00pm Alaska time. 

 

The following note is added: 

 

Important Note: There is no overnight express mail delivery to Juneau, Alaska.  All expedited mail services take at 

least two nights.  

 

 

 

 

 

 John C. Wynne 

  
 Procurement Officer  

 PHONE: (907) 465-8878 

 

 

  

INVITATION FOR SEALED BID TITLE:  

Sealed Bid Sale Car / Passenger Ferry M/V Taku 

Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 

Statewide Contracting & Procurement 

P.O. Box 112500 

(3132 Channel Drive, Room 300) 

Juneau, Alaska  99811-2500 


